
Please prepare three separate letters to go out to the CIA this Wednesday 

 

John Pereira 

Barry Harrelson 

Linda Cipriani 

 

Letters 1 and 2 

 

Dear John [and Barry]: 

 

I am enclosing a transcribed copy of your August 6, 1996 testimony to the Assassination Records 

Review Board.  You should review it to determine whether there are any substantive corrections that 

you wish to make. 

 

Thank you again for agreeing to testify before the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

cc: Linda Cipriani, Esq. 



 

Dear Linda: 

 

As you requested, I am enclosing a copy of  the relevant portion of the the August 6, 1996 testimony 

of John Pereira and Barry Harrelson to the Assassination Records Review Board.  I have also 

forwarded copies to John and Barry.  Please let me know whether there are any substantive 

corrections that they wish to make. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

g:\cathy\corres\pereira.wpd 


